
COMPLIMENTARY AIR TICKETS TO 5-7 IT DELEGATES FROM SLOVENIA 

 

Dear Sir, 

Greetings from ESC, India!  

We are pleased to inform that as in previous years, the Electronics and Computer 

Software Export Promotion Council (ESC) will be organizing the INDIA IT SHOW  

(INDIASOFT) in its series of its annual INDIASOFT (IT event), during 28
th

 & 29
th

 

   November 2013  at Mumbai, Maharashtra, India. More details can be accessed from 

the INDIASOFT 2013 website    <  www.indiasoft.org > which will be updated  shortly. 

INDIASOFT - an annual global IT event - has already become a benchmark for 

showcasing and seeking India’s tremendous potentials in IT sector. INDIASOFT 2013 

would sharply focus on Software & IT Enabled Services and many more innovations 

taking place in India.  

Being the only event of its kind in India, INDIA IT SHOW  is sponsored by Ministry of 

Commerce & Industry, Government of India.  

 INDIA IT SHOW would sharply focus on the huge EU IT market. It would, therefore, be 

opportune that an IT business delegation from SLOVENIA  participates in INDIASOFT 

2013. This would give the delegation an excellent opportunity to interact with several 

domestic and overseas IT companies. 

Under the Programme of the Department of Commerce, Government of India, the 

Council would provide a complimentary air ticket    ( to and fro --- economy class ) to 

select software companies/end-users/IT Consultants  provided those selected 

companies meet the following criteria : 

⇒ The company should not have availed of this facility in earlier INDIASOFT 

events 

⇒ The company should be genuine software importers or companies seeking 

joint ventures / tie-ups and / or outsourcing opportunities with Indian 

companies. 

The visiting delegate will only have to make his/her own stay arrangements for which 

our travel agent can provide assistance. 

We request you to kindly identify at least 5-7 potential software companies/ end user 

clients for INDIA IT SHOW with complete details (according to the attached proforma). 

The INDIASOFT Screening Committee will select the best companies from your 

proposed proformas for inviting them.  

I am attaching a proforma, which needs to be filled in by the company’s representative, 

who will be visiting INDIA IT SHOW  . We would request you to kindly email to us the 

duly filled proforma for nomination latest  by 30
th

  July, 2013.  The early confirmations 

will help us to organize business meetings in a professional way. 

We are confident that with your support and cooperation, we would be able to make 

INDIA IT SHOW a grand success.   

We look forward to receiving your reply at the earliest.  

With warm regards, 

D K SAREEN 

Executive Director 

Electronics and Computer Software 

Export Promotion Council (ESC) 

PHD HOUSE, 3rd Floor, Opposite Asiad Village 

New Delhi - 110 016, India 

 


